HAN®

Attention stakeholders,

HANO is committed to building partnerships and effective relationships with stakeholders that participate in
agency administered programs. The agency’s focus is to continue its forward movement toward reestablishing public
trust, and instituting sound business practices while providing affordable housing opportunities and a better quality
of life for our residents.

To accomplish this goal, HANO continues to host a series of stakeholder workshops that will offer you the
opportunity to provide input on our level of customer service. The workshops will allow us to share information on
policies that have already been implemented, those that have or will change in the near future, and discuss with our
stakeholders as to how we can better serve the public.

HANO would like to invite you to participate in these workshops so that you can provide the necessary input on the
HCV/Section 8 program. The next workshop will take place on Thursday, June 25, 2015 at 10am at the Helen W.
Lang Memorial Board Room with up to 200 attendees invited on a first come first serve basis per person.

The agenda for the meeting will include the following topics:
o HQS inspections

« Rent reasonableness

« HAP contract

Stay tuned for more details on the workshop schedule which will be posted on the Landlord Portal and HANO’s
website at www.HANO.org.

Please RSVP to Aysia Turner at amturner@hano.org by Friday, June 19, 2015.




